
HB4005 will remove the ability to defend my home and family. It will also make victims of crime the 
criminals. If this bill passes then we can look forward to being liable for our vehicles being stolen and the 
owners being held liable for the thieves driving?  
This is very dangerous legislation and should not be passed out of committee. 
Thank you, 
Pollard 
 


